iill Cataldi

From: Nishant Shah <nish.shah.89@gmail.com>
Sent: Maoncday, February 22, 2021 2:39 PM

To: House Small Business Committee
Subject: House Biil 5255 & 5324

Name: Nishant Shah
Phone #: 401-954-3238
Bill #5255 & 5324:

Hi, my name is Nishant Shah, I am a liquor store owner in Providence, RI. I oppose both these bills. This is
because these local suppliers mentioned in the bill do not have adequate inventory to supply distributors to
begin with. So by allowing them to sell more directly to the customer hurts my business because we will have
nothing to sell!

Best Regards,
Nishant Shah



